
St. Olivier School is pleased to welcome the new Kindergarten students each year with a 

celebration that includes prayer and blessing by Father Tony Pangan who serves in the home 

parish of Holy Family in Radville. The students have the pleasure of his friendship and faith-

filled leadership throughout the year but this is a very special highlight for the newest citizens of 

the school! 
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